EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP FUTURIST COMMITTEE APRIL 18, 2016 FINAL

Present

Chairman, Thomas Kilburn, Vice Chairman, Rogers Vaughn and member Luann Petrellis were present. Also in attendance was Brad Giresi.

Call to Order

Chairman, Thomas Kilburn called the meeting to order. The Committee began the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance and there was a moment of Silence for our military troops.

Approval of Minutes

Chairman, Tom Kilburn presented the motion that the 2016 March Minutes be approved. Rogers Vaughn seconded the motion and the 2016 March Minutes were approved by the Futurist Committee.

Goshen Village Town Center Project

Rogers Vaughn spoke with Senya Isayeff regarding the Futurist Committee's recommendations for the Goshen Village Shopping Center. He stated that visuals of the proposed plans be presented to the owner of the Shopping Center. This would include improved lighting, proper signage, and new plantings in the area. This area is going to have a new trail that will be installed by 2018. He said that investors and residents would see a vast improvement in the area. The Committee would like to give a proposal for the May 3, 2016 to Board of Supervisors Meeting to fund graphic visualization of potential changes to the Goshen Village Shopping Center. Brad Giresi suggested applying for a grant and that project would fall into a Trail/Street scape project. The cost for a trail/street Scape project would be five to 10 thousand dollars. Brad Giresi told the Commission that this project would come under the Comprehensive Plan to lay out the Paoli Pike Trail Plan and have coordinate signage for that area.

Position on the Futurist Committee

Thomas Kilburn spoke with Senya Isayeff and Adam Knox and they were favorable for Brad Giresi serving on the Futurist Committee.

Meeting with West Chester University Economic Department

The Futurist Committee will be meeting with representatives from the West Chester University Economics Department on April 27, at 10 a.m. to discuss having a data base for a measurement project on the sales of homes in various developments in East Goshen Township.

Update on Projects in the Township

Mr. Kilburn updated the Board that the Township received grant money for a million dollars for the Trail. The tot lot work in East Goshen Township Park is continuing. West Chester University is look for additional classroom space and Mr. Kilburn asked the Board if they know of any office space that would be available.

4/19/2016 Futurist Committee Page 1

Meeting Adjourned

Tom Kilburn made the motion that the meeting be adjourned and Rogers Vaughn seconded the motion and the meeting was adjourned at 8:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Joanne Morgan Receptionist/Secretary

4/29/2016 Futurist Committee Page 2